
What follows is a quick summary of the important points I wish to speak about. 

• The importance of queer specific funding streams, and the demonstrated need
for funding that we see year round from our community.

• The importance of the City's stance as a Queer and Trans affirming employer,
and how it relates to breaking down the stigma and discrimination that the
2SLGBTQIAP+ community faces in Regina.

• How vital it is to include voices from the Queer and Trans communities in
decisions, policies, and systems that affect them.

• How our work here at UR Pride demonstrates, daily, the need for our city to
improve the day-to-day material conditions of 2SLGBTQIAP+ people's lives.

• To assert that our community is undeniably a significant population within the
City of Regina, and that we deserve to exist within systems that are designed in
ways that support our lives.
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